
 

Glenfield Newsletter – June 2013 
 
Crime Review 
 
May has seen an increase in crime throughout Glenfield. 7 reports of 
burglaries have been reported to the Police, the method of entry for these 
burglaries are that windows are being forced to gain entry. This has 
generally been via a rear window. Please all be vigilant when looking out 
for your neighbourhood, report any suspicious behaviour to the Police on 
101 or 999.   
 
Thefts have increased in the area too, a proportion of the thefts were 
copper piping that was stolen from fronts of houses in the Faire Road 
area.  
 
The majority of the damage reports are whereby the victim knows the 
suspect, there is no trend to where they are happening.  
 
Police presence has increased in the area of Glenfield due to the number 
of reported crimes. Officers in marked and unmarked vehicles are 
patrolling the area to deter any criminality.  
 
Date for next beat surgery: 
 
Saturday 6th July 2013 11:00-12:00 
Glenfield Co Op 
 
 

 
 
 
On a final note I would like to remind everyone that you can keep up to date with policing 
activities in the Glenfield area by using Twitter and following us on @glenfieldpolice. 

 
 

Offence  

 March April May 

Assaults & Public Order 5 4 5 

Robbery 1 0 0 

Burglary Dwelling 1 2 7 

Burglary other than Dwelling 5 1 3 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 2 8 5 

Theft of Motor Vehicle 0 1 2 

Theft of Pedal Cycle 1 0 2 

Theft other 2 2 8 

Criminal Damage 6 5 11 

TOTAL 23 23 43 


